
Councillor Email Addresses 
Councillor Sharpe has proposed that all Councillors should be given a Council email address in 
accordance with the recommendations in the practitioners’ guide 2022. 

This presents a more professional front to the public and external bodies alike. It also avoids any 
blurring of lines between correspondence sent as an individual or as a councillor. This is also 
recommended for reasons of GDPR as it is easier to search for requested information if it is 
separated from personal information in this way. 

The clerk has enquired with the website hosts and they confirm that we can have up to 10 email 
addresses included within our package.  

Council must decide if they wish to adopt this proposal. 

 

 

 


